
A public meeting to discuss the proposed changes in sewer service area designation has 
been scheduled for December 8, 2010 from 5:30 pm to 8:30 pm in the Public Meeting 
Room, 1st Floor, of the Essex County Public Works Building located at 900 Bloomfield 
Ave, Verona, New Jersey. The Department and County will accept comments and 
information related to this map from the date of posting until January 7, 2011, 30 days 
after the public meeting. 
 
The preliminary working draft map can be viewed at 
http://njdp.hatchmott.com/  
 


